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October 16, 2019

Mark Sybouts, Business Manager
Neah-Kah-Nie School District
506 N 3 Ave

Rockaway Beach, Oregon 97136

RE: Project Closeout for Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program, Garibaldi Grade School,
SC17055

Dear Mr. Sybouts:

Thank you for your recent submission of the final paperwork for the above referenced project.
We have determined the project is complete and the terms and conditions of the contract have
been met. This letter signifies the project file has been formally closed. We are pleased to have
been a part of your project to seismically strengthen the school.

Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Gloria Zacharia
Program and Poli¢y Coordinator
Infrastructure Finance Authority
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